Holliston Golf Committee Meeting August 22,2019 Town Hall

Attendees: Deb Moore, John Sullivan, Larry Wise, Wally Stanton, Bob Smith, Mike Sarsfield.

Call to order: 7:00 PM

Approve past meeting Minutes: April 25" and lune 22, 2019 -Unanimous approval
Bill { ) spoke about Pinecrest condition- Challenging year -Weather

-SEE paperwork summited by Bill-

Large amount of rain in early part of the season- then we had the high heat

Spoke about large number of outing upcoming- 9 in September, 3 already for October
Bunker work- new sand and prices.

Restaurant- working out well, no issues.

Committee meeting issues:

New doors at Pinecrest- John Burke summited a quote. Approx $22,000

Bruins quote approx. $29,000

Awaiting one more guote-

Trees; Deb asked Mike to see if town can assist with chipper and removal.

Stumpy’s- approved $8,000 to work on 8" hole,

Quote for other holes, 9-12 $4,000, 14" hole $6,000, 15-16™ $2,000

Total = $23,000 »/f
Lights- pedestrian crossing- Bob Smith to email J Ritter :Z ffw’r

Meeting adjourned: 8:20 PM
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